
*Masks are required for in-person attendance. The NKCPS School Board Meeting will be streamed live for those wishing 
to participate virtually. In-person attendance is restricted to the limitations of the number of participants who can socially 

distance at 6 feet minimally while wearing a mask at all times. If an individual is unable to wear a mask and needs an 
accommodation, the individual must notify Mila Hall, School Board Clerk, at mhall@nkcps.k12.va.us by 3:30 p.m. and a 

separate virtual area on-sight will be available as an ADA accommodation.* 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE THAT THE 

NEW KENT SCHOOL BOARD 

WILL MEET IN THE FOLLOWING SESSIONS ON 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2021 

IN THE NEW KENT HIGH SCHOOL MEDIA CENTER: 

 

 A CLOSED SESSION PURSUANT TO 
§ 2.2-3711(A)(1) OF THE CODE OF VIRGINIA 

FOR THE DISCUSSION AND CONSIDERATION 
OF PERSONNEL MATTERS  
BEGINNING AT 5:00 P.M., 

 

 
 THE WORK SESSION WILL BEGIN AT 6:00 P.M. 

AND IS AVAILABLE TO THE PUBLIC IN PERSON 

(MASK REQUIRED) OR VIRTUALLY VIA 
ZOOM - https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83075118904 

THIS LINK IS ALSO ACCESSIBLE IN BOARDDOCS 
WITH THE MEETING AGENDA 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83075118904

